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SUBJECT:  FEHB Open Season:  Notice of Plan Withdrawal

This is to alert you to the fact that Key Health Plan (code GH) is withdrawing from the
FEHB program effective December 31, 1995.  Unfortunately, the FEHB Guides had
already gone to print when the decision to withdraw was made and the plan's name
does appear in the Guides.  The plan will send notices of the withdrawal to its
enrollees, but enrollees in this plan who do not change health plans during open
season will not have health benefits for 1996.

If you have field installations in the North/Central Indiana area, please notify them
directly of the plan's withdrawal.  With the beginning of open season less than three
weeks away, it is extremely important that they are notified of the withdrawal as soon as
possible.

Thank you for your assistance.

Abby L. Block, Chief
Insurance Policy and
  Information Division


